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       May 13, 2003

Ms. Dorothy Y. Beard

Chief of Docket Information

Department of Transportation

400 7th St. S.W.

Room P.L.-401

Washington, DC  20590

Dear Ms. Beard:

On behalf of Stratton Travel Management Inc., I am writing to express my interest in testifying at the Department of Transportation’s hearing on the CRS Rules scheduled for May 22, 2003.  

At the hearing, I intend to discuss the significant problems raised by the Department’s Notice of Proposed Rulemaking and the adverse effects this proposal would have on travel agents and the consumers they serve.

Thank you for considering my request.

                                                           Sincerely,

                                                           Terry McCabe, CTC

                                                           President

                                                           Stratton Travel Management Inc.

99 Bauer Drive

Oakland

New Jersey 07436 USA

201-405-1999

1-800-223-0599

Fax: 201-405-1199

Email: info@strattontravel.com
